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In association with Went Valley Pre-School and Breakfast Club
Tel: 01977 621521

Headteacher: Mrs H Cuddy






                                                     Date: Friday, 18th September 2015
Dear Parent/Carer,
I would like to say a big thank you to all the families that completed the paperwork for the one-page profile and also to those parents/carers who attended the morning.  The buzz around school was amazing!  We have had a lovely week in school; our focus has been to show respect for other people’s feelings.  Next week we will be focusing on preparation and attitude to the school day.
Thank you. 

Mrs Cuddy 

Informal Parents Evening – Our informal parents evening will take place on Wednesday, [image: image3.emf]Be Informed Be Informed

7th October 2015 from 3.30-5.50pm. This is a drop in session for all parents to see how your child/children are settling into their new classes and there is no need to make an appointment. We look forward to seeing you!
Robinwood – Eagles Visit – Monday 28th September 2015  The Robinwood residential is fast approaching. Personal information forms were sent home last Friday. There are still some outstanding forms that we urgently need to send to the Activity Centre. Please forward them to the School Office as a matter of urgency. As most people are familiar with Robinwood we haven’t planned a Parent meeting this year and instead have sent information home. Please do come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. The Coach will arrive at 8.30am on Monday, 28th September to load luggage and then aims to depart at 9am.
If your child has any medication, please bring it with you on the morning of the visit in a clear named plastic bag and ensure you have completed a ‘permission to administrate medicine’ form at the office.
Parentpay Accounts Please check parent pay balances and bring any amounts outstanding up to date. For those parents new to the school, you will shortly be receiving an activation letter for parentpay to enable you to make online payments.
Lions Class – Fantastic Mr Fox!  As part of our learning in Lions Class we intend showing Children the film ‘Fantastic Mr Fox’. This film is a PG rating and we therefore need to inform parents. We intend showing the film from next Wednesday.  Please let the office know if you do not wish your child to view the film. If we don’t hear anything we’ll presume we have your consent to the viewing.
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    Bikability Please send in your completed consent forms and bicycle checklists as soon as possible. Once we have all the information we’ll inform you of the group your child will be in.
Year 3 Swimming Lessons Year 3 swimming lessons will take place from February 2016 for 18 weeks. Further details will be given nearer the time.
PE Kits Please ensure your child has their PE Kit in school at all times.
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Volunteers for the Eco-Council Are there any volunteers out there willing to help support our Eco-Council? The day and time is yet to be confirmed, but we are hoping it will be on Friday lunchtime. Perhaps you could come along and help out with a bit of gardening?
Also, if anyone has any sort of garden bulbs they are happy to donate to school we would be most grateful.
Parents & Friends – Fashion Show – Following the success of last year’s Fashion Show, Parents & Friends are in the process of arranging another fundraising evening. The Fashion Show is provisionally booked for Saturday, 17th October. Further information will follow nearer the time.
Knitting Club – Monday Lunchtime There are still a few spaces left in the knitting club that starts on Monday, 28th September. If your child is in year 3 or above and would like to join, please let the office know.
Race for Life Success – Well Done to Mrs Bevan & Kacey and Mrs Spink, Charlotte & Emily for completing the Race for Life in aid of Cancer Research UK. Both families raised an amazing £250.00 each. They would like to thank everyone who sponsored them.
Charity Bun Sale – Annabel & Jodie will be selling buns after school next Monday and Tuesday in aid of a Bone Marrow Charity. Please come along and treat yourselves!
World Food Week This will take place from Monday, 12th to Friday, 16th October 2015.  Each day the school cook will be preparing a meal from a different country. There will be Thai, Chinese, Indian, Italian and Mediterranean dishes. Details of the meals will follow nearer the time and we would encourage Children to try the different meals each day!
Mrs A Marner 
Admin Officer












Church News


Harvest Festival Supper- Friday, 2nd October 2015 at 6.30pm.


There will be pie and peas, quiz and a sing-a-long.  Limited number of tickets available from Post Office or Church members.  £5.00 for adults and £2.50 for children 








Important dates for your Diary


Collective Worship with Fr Adrian                              2nd Tuesday of each month at 1pm (13/10/15)


Lions mobile library visit                                              Tuesday, 29th September 2015


Bags to school                                                                Wednesday, 30th September 


Eagles Class Residential                                                Monday, 28th September - Wednesday, 30thSeptember 


Harvest Festival                                                             Monday, 5th October at 2.30


Informal parents evening                                             Wednesday,  7th October 2015


Parent Forum                                                                 Thursday,  8th October at 9.30


Lions Class Residential                                                  Monday, 19th – 20th October 














